
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 14th March 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’      

  

               

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

                          Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C 99% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di, Y3Kn 98% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y3Ke, Y6K 97% Expected Attendance 

Y4G, Y5K/S 96% Expected Attendance 

Y6D 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y4H, Y5C 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y2W 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Dr 65% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 
Oakley Lucy Teddy Denis Porter Oliver Ava-Mai 

Grayson Alex Posie Della-Ray James Ruben Jakobi 
Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Jude Flossie Robyn Bexley-Rae Marc Martha Cayson Thomas 

Imogen Chantelle Mia Alfie Sophie-Leigh Oscar Mali Summer 

Important Dates  
 

 14.03.25 – Trust Book Awards 
 31.03.25 – Aspirations Day 
 02.04.25 – World Autism Day 
 16.04.25 – Reception allocations shared 
 05.04.25 – Easter Holiday 
 22.04.25 – Term Starts 
 29.04.25 – Parents Evening – Reports shared 
 30.04.25 – Parents Evening – Reports shared 
 27.06.25 – INSET 
 30.06.25 - INSET 

 

Safety Before and After School 
A number of concerns have  
been raised about children running around 
unsupervised before school (including Nursery 
children). Please can you make sure your child 
waits with you until they have gone into class.  
 
Also, at the end of the day, I have received a 
number of complaints about children’s 
behaviour/language on the playground whilst 
waiting for older siblings to come out of school. 
Please help our children to follow our rules. 

Aspirations Day 
On Monday 31st March, we are  
inviting all children to come to  
school dressed in a job role they  
aspire to have in the future (once they 
have finished school).  
 
Can you please support our children in 
thinking realistically about a possible future 
career and why they would enjoy that 
role? 
 

Please have a look at the post on your 
child’s class page for further details. 

 British Science Week 
This week our children  
have had an exciting  
week meeting several  
visitors who came in to school to 
talk to them about their job role 
and how it links to science. 
 
Our Year 2 and Year 6 children 
have also had the annual visit 
from the Derbyshire Fire Service 
who came in to talk about fire 
safety.  
 

Poetry Competition 
Sadly, our Year 6 entrant did not win the poetry 
competition but they did an amazing job and 
represented our school brilliantly. 
 
Well done Fola for being brave and performing 
your poem in front of a large audience. 

Items from home 
Can I remind you that children are not  
allowed to bring items in from home? We  
have had a number of incidents with toys  
and special items going missing or getting 
broken. The upset from this is disrupting learning. 
 


